
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Message from Mrs Wilde 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

What a busy week the children have had! 
 
 

Year 6 spent last Thursday and Friday immersed in a range of fun and challenging bushcraft 
activities. They learnt how to build a shelter, put their problem solving skills to action, used 
teamwork and generally had an amazing time. The photos on our Instagram page show how 
much fun they had. 
 
 

Last week also saw Years 5 and 6 take a trip to the theatre to see Wicked at the Apollo Theatre, 
London. The trip linked to their upcoming production: The Wizard of Oz. Additional tickets for 
their production will be made available next week. 
 
 

This week, Bikeability returned to Year 6 to teach them the skills to ride a bike confidently on the 
road. The two Bikeability staff commented about the children saying, "absolute golden behaviour 
from all the children, the best we have had from all the other schools all year!" Such fantastic 
news hear. Well done to Year 6! 
 
 

On the Infant Site, Years 1 and 2 took part in a Great Fire of London workshop. They 
participated in a whole day of role play, making a range of goods from leather bookmarks and 
soap to plague scarers and candles. Thank you to our parent helpers for helping to make the day 
run so smoothly. 
 
 

On Wednesday, Years 3 and 4 happily boarded a coach to their residential at Woodrow High 
House. The Instagram photos show how much fun they had. It’s a big step going on your first 
residential and the children coped admirably. 
 
 

Finally, children from Year 5 had a busy week participating in two Cricket tournaments as part of 
the annual Bucks schools girls’ cricket tournament. They played magnificently, winning 3 
matches, drawing 1 and losing only 2. Thank you to all of those who helped to make the 
tournament a success. 
 
 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/wicked/?doing_wp_cron=1751021862.1588299274444580078125
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/year-6-bikeability/?doing_wp_cron=1751022086.3380200862884521484375
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/back-to-1666-and-the-great-fire-of-london/?doing_wp_cron=1751023378.6868920326232910156250
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/winning-team-at-girls-cricket-tournament-dinton-cricket-club/?doing_wp_cron=1750948335.8140649795532226562500


Just a reminder to check your child’s hair for headlice a we have had a reported case in school. 
Please see the guidance from the NHS.  
 
 

Thank you for sending in hats and water bottles while the weather has been warm. Monday is 
forecast to be very hot, so please make sure your child has sun cream applied before coming to 
school, a hat, a water bottle and a frozen water bottle. Teachers are mindful of the temperatures 
so will teach their classes in a cool area should the classrooms become too warm. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mrs Wilde and Mrs Bowman  
 

Message from the Governors  

One only has to glance at the school website to realise there are lots of exciting activities 
happening in and around school at the moment. The Governing Board would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all the school staff for going above and beyond in supporting the children 
during trips, activities, and residentials. Your dedication and enthusiasm do not go unnoticed. 
 

We also extend our heartfelt thanks to parents and carers for your continued support— 
especially during what is undoubtedly a very busy term. We hope the rest of the term’s exciting 
activities run smoothly and are enjoyed by all! 
 

A gentle reminder to please fill in the school survey if you haven't already done so. It can be 
accessed through this link: Parent Survey 2025  
 
 

Many thanks. 
 
 

F4CADS 

The F4CADS colour run is happening on Friday 11th July at 4pm at the Dinton Site after 
the junior site sports day. All children from both sites (and parents too) are invited to enter 
this fun filled event!   
 
 
Entry is £6 per person, and this includes a T shirt to wear for the event itself. Thank you to 
Jamie Smith Wall and Floor Tiling for the donation of the t-shirts.  
 
 
To enter please buy your tickets on School Gateway, paying £6 per person. In the info box 
please provide us with the following: Entrants name and class, followed by T shirt size (Child S M 
or L) or in the case of adults, entrants name and T shirt size Adult S M or L). 
 

If you are taking part, friends and family can sponsor you on the school's Just Giving 
Link: Colour Run Sponsorship  
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/#:~:text=Treat%20head%20lice%20as%20soon,if%20they%20have%20head%20lice.
https://forms.cloud.microsoft/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=JbQ_4uG5gUKrJBVSK7Yx3i5dtq4sGGNErWmY99mZhQZUOFdESzdCNUhINklUTDA4UFAyV1YzWFpOQS4u&route=shorturl
https://forms.cloud.microsoft/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=JbQ_4uG5gUKrJBVSK7Yx3i5dtq4sGGNErWmY99mZhQZUOFdESzdCNUhINklUTDA4UFAyV1YzWFpOQS4u&route=shorturl
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/f4cdas


Superstars of the Week 

• Foundation - Hetty, Harrison and Yara  
• Year 1 - Albie and Fletcher  
• Year 2 - Ethan W and George  
• Value Leaves - Eddie (Foundation) and Olivia S (Year 2)  
• No juniors stars this week but we celebrated the children who took part in the Cricket, 

Poetry Competition and Bikeability.  
 

House Points update 

Infant Site 

• Hughenden - 138  

• Chequers - 112  

• Claydon - 132  

• Blenheim - 122 

 
 

Junior Site 

• Hughenden - 200  

• Chequers -  115 

• Claydon - 147  

• Blenheim - 185 

 

Link to the School Calendar 

 

 

 

Cuddington and Dinton School 

 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/events/?doing_wp_cron=1718374498.1068599224090576171875

